
Report on Participation in the 5th Task Force Meeting for DBT Star 

College Programme 

Venue: Hindu College, University of Delhi, New Delhi. 

Date: July1, 2025 to July 03,2025 
Our institution had the honour of being invited to the 5th Meeting of the Task Force for the 

Review of the Ongoing DBT Star College Programme, held from 1st to 3rd July 2025 at Hindu 

College, University of Delhi, New Delhi. Dr. Kirti Singha, Coordinator of the DBT Star 

College Scheme, along with Dr. Shweta Sharma from the Department of Zoology, represented 

our college at this prestigious national-level meeting. 

Dr. Kirti Singha presented a detailed progress report on the implementation and impact of the 

Star College Scheme in our institution. The presentation was well received and contributed to 

the institution being declared eligible for the release of the second instalment of DBT funding. 

It was a matter of immense pride that our college was the only institution from Himachal 

Pradesh among 54 participating colleges from across India to be part of this significant 

academic forum. 

 

 



  



  







 

 

 

 

 

Report compiled and submitted by: Dr. Kirti Singha, Coordinator, DBT, Star College 

Scheme 


